
Hi Everyone,
Term 3 is here already and it’s going to be a big one with lots of fun events.
We finished term 2 with Harmony Day which the P&C subsidised, we hope all
the kids enjoyed themselves while learning about different cultures.

Thank you to all our staff and parent volunteers who made our disco a fun
and successful event.

Between the Easter Raffle, Bunnings Easter Stall, Mother’s Day Stall and Disco,
we have already raised $2,539 this year.

We’re so excited to bring our Olympic dress up Quiz Night to all the parents
this term. Hosted by awesome quiz masters and a cheap bar, it’s sure to bring
a night of fun and laughs to fill our cups and help get us through the rest of
this busy term. Ticket sales close Monday!
If any family businesses would like to make a donation for prizes or raffles
and be included on our sponsors list, please get in touch! This is a great way
to get some exposure in our school community.

Our next meeting is Monday 2 nd September at 7pm in the School Staff Room
and we welcome your attendance.

Kind regards 
Ashlee Gibson - President
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President's Preamble

P&C DAY
A huge thank you to everyone involved in
the P&C Day messages from all of the kids
at Falls Road. We were blown away by this
kind thought and the time it would have
taken to coordinate and put these
together.



TABLES

LOTS OF PRIZES UP FOR GRABS. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE TO PRIZES AND
RAFFLES PLEASE GET IN CONTACT FALLSROADPARENTS@GMAIL.COM

$160 per table of 8. 
If you have a smaller group - email us and we can join you to another table!
Tickets sales close Monday! Link above 

Falls Road Quiz Night
F R I D A Y  1 6  A U G U S T  @  6 P M ,  M O O N L I G H T  H A L L

WHAT  TO  BRING
Bring your own drinking cup - no glass! Alcohol & Softdrink available from
the bar only. 
BYO Food for your table.  Bring cash for games and raffles.

The theme is Olympics! Dress as your favourite Olympian, team, event or
country. Prizes for best dressed!
Photobooth will be on site

THEME

INDIGENOUS INTERSCHOOL SHIRTS
We are so proud to launch our new Interschool shirts with this amazing
indigenous design thanks to Kevin Bynder.

These shirts were showcased for the first time on Friday at the Robotics
Showcase at Kalamunda Senior High! As you can see they are really
unique and as a group
our kids look amazing.

They will be used at
future events such as
interschool athletics,
choir events and
sports carnivals.



Mother's Day

Mother's Day
Easter

Next meeting
Mon 2 Sept 7pm at school
in the staff room

Follow us on
Facebook!

Uniform shop
Mon 5 and 19 August
Mon 2 and 16 September

Thur 29 Aug - Parent’s Night Sausage Sizzle sizzle

Fri 30 Aug - Father’s Day Stall

Fri 6 Sept - Athletics Lunch & Bakestall

We will be needing parent volunteers for these events.
Please look out for sign up links if you are able to help!

Disco dancing!
Sas manning our Bunnings

Easter stall

Photo wrap ups

Disco beautiesGlow stall volunteers

hard at work!
Disco beauties

UPCOMING DATES TO NOTE

Mother’s Day Stall set up

ready to gohard at work!

https://www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool

